Tiny Washington

Subject: FW: Resignation Letter

From: Holli Browder

Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 11:08 AM

To: Tiny Washington <TWashington@columbusga.org>
Subject: Fwd: Resignation Letter

Holli Browder, CPRP, AFO, CPO
Director, Columbus Parks and Recreation
3111 Citizens Way

Columbus, Ga 31906

P: (706) 225-4658

www.columbusga.org

Twitter: #ColsGaParks

Facebook: Columbus ParksandRecreation

From: Derrick Greene <derrickgreeneradio@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 12:00:12 PM

To: Holli Browder

Subject: Resignation Letter

Dear Holli,

It has been my pleasure to serve on the board on the RAB. You have given us a strong leadership, and I’ve enjoyed

working with you for the several years. I am sure that the

goals we have set will be easily attained by the dedicated and talented members of this board. That said, I have accepted
the position as Operations Manager for Radio One in St. Louis, Missouri and will be relocating 06/07/18. Please consider
my resignation effective immediately. You may have some prospects in mind to consider for the opening position I am
leaving, but if you would like my input on a candidate to take my place, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Thanks,
Derrick Greene




